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Do your children have a goal they’re working on? Or 

something they’re saving up for? This is an important 

way children learn self-reliance. You could read “The 

Little Library” (page 36) or “Tashi’s Test” (page 40). 

Then talk with your children about what they’re 

working on. It doesn’t have to be big to be important! 

Heavenly Father cares about what’s important to our 

children and can help them along the way. 

Love,

The Friend

DEAR PARENTS,

READING TIP
Pick one word and see how many times your child 

can find it on a page. Now pick a new word!


